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25 February 2021 

Dear parent/carer 

Big Norfolk Holiday Fun 

I wanted to let you know that as you are eligible for means tested free 

school meals your children are invited to join a new holiday activities 

programme, which starts running in the Easter holidays. 

The Big Norfolk Holiday Fun Programme is completely FREE and will give 

your child access to lots of different activities to help keep them busy, 

active and healthy over the holidays. There are recipe kits and food, 

equipment and activity books that will be delivered to your door, as well as a 

range of online activities to take part in including: 

- Live cook along sessions 

- Craft and games fun  

- Art 

- Yoga and fitness 

- Mindfulness 

The scheme is being run by Norfolk County Council, in partnership with 

Active Norfolk and is free to all families with children aged 5-16, who are 

eligible for means tested free school meals. 
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It will run over Easter, Summer and the Christmas break – with more face-

to-face activities planned over the summer, if Covid restrictions allow for 

this. 

Sign up today in time for Easter!  

There’s a flyer attached with a QR code that you can scan to sign up. If you 

don’t have a smartphone you can sign up in the following ways: 

- visit  https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/bignorfolkholidayfun  

- text the words “Big Norfolk” to 07553 894233 and a member of the 

team will call you back (or you can call them direct)  

Please sign up by Friday 12th March to secure your child a place on the 

Easter activity scheme. 

Please do make the most of this opportunity, as it’s all free and will help 

keep your children active and busy over the Easter break, as well as 

providing some healthy food to cook together as a family.  

Also remember that if you don’t have access to a laptop or device or to good 

internet signal at home please get in touch with us so we can help get your 

child what they need whilst at home.  

For any other questions or concerns we’re here to help.  

Kind Regards,  

 

 

Mrs Kate Connelly  

Head of School  

Old Catton Junior School 
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